
Minutes 
Administrative Council – College of Education and Behavioral Sciences 

Friday, September 22, 2011 – 9:30 a.m.  
 Dean’s Conference Room, GRH 

 
 

Present:  Evans, Applin, Caldwell, Carter, Haggbloom, Kline, Norman, Poe, Pope, Powers, Schlinker   
 
KDE Requests for Application – KDE wants to partner with WKU for faculty to review these 
requests.  They are looking for 20-25 people, as well as some graduate assistants.  Unit heads were 
asked to check with their faculty and let Dr. Evans know of those who are interested. 
 
Hensley Lecture – The lecture is November 8, with a meeting the next morning to discuss 
internationalizing the curriculum.  Perhaps a couple people would be interested in taking him to 
breakfast before the meeting.  Faculty are encouraged to join the CEBS International Committee. 
 
CEBS Advisory Board – They will meet tomorrow; Dr. Evans reviewed items to be discussed. 
 
Budgets – Brief discussion was held.  Further comments were made relative to the doctoral program. 
 
Action Plans/Assessment Plans – These will impact classroom requests.  Those for this year need to 
be started. 
 
New Building – The warranty runs out October 1.  Let Dr. Evans know of anything needing attention. 
 
Student Ambassadors – Students are needed from all departments.  Dr. Carter gave a brief report. 
 
Graduate Programs – Graduate Studies will be making some changes. 
 
Oldham County College Night – It will be held on November 15.  Let Dr. Evans know if anyone is 
interested.  Participation is encouraged. 
 
Tuition Remission Dollars – Let Dr. Evans know if there is any interest.  Participation is encouraged, 
and a list of names is expected in the near future. 
 
As there was no further business, the meeting was adjourned.   
 
 
     
      Cathie Bryant, Secretary 


